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Notice

Date: 23.02.2025

Dear Parents,

We are delighted to inform you that, in response to parents'
requests, the deadline for purchasing picnic tickets has been
extended to February 25, 2025. This extension aims to
accommodate those who may have missed the initial deadline.
Tickets can be purchased from the school office during school
hours.

We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to your
participation.
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